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                                                                                CCMPrimary  

BookTrust’s Pyjamarama Day – 14th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, we will be hosting the Pyjamarama Day on Friday 14th May 2021. 
This is a day to celebrate reading and getting children excited about 
reading. Booktrust are inviting all children bring in a book to share with their 
class, all in the comfort of their pyjamas. Please ensure that your child is 
wearing suitable footwear.  If you would like to make a voluntary contribution 
of £1, there will be donation buckets located at the school gate on Friday 
morning. Money raised will assist BookTrust and their partners, to send 
books and resources to those who need it the most.  

We look forward to seeing you all donning your favourite pyjamas on 14th 
May.  

Please ensure that if your child is timetabled for PE lesson on this day, that 
they are wearing pyjamas that are suitable to undertake physical activity. 

We are really looking forward to seeing everyone in their pyjamas. 

The Christ Church Team. 
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